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Voting by mail works just fine the way it is. By requiring in-person voting, this gives 

preference to people who are: able-bodied, have flexibility with their income and work 

schedule, have flexibility with child care, have access to transportation,  and those 

who live close to polling sites. This measure shouldn't even be considered, let alone 

passed. Keep vote by mail, and continue to allow ALL Oregonians to vote. 


